
LEARNING NEWS 
WEEK COMMENCING 27TH APRIL 2020  

 

Value of the Week  

 

This week’s Value is Trust  

You will find resources about this value in Mrs Dodd’s Updates  

https://www.steppingstones.lancs.sch.uk/mrs-dodds-updates/ 

 

If parents are happy for me to have pictures of their child’s home learning 
and showing the values in the Friday celebration video, please email them 
to me at head@steppingstones.lancs.sch.uk   If they are emailed I will use 
them in the Friday celebration video which I aim to have live in the 
afternoon.  

As mentioned in my Parent App survey we will not mention surnames and all our 
video links can only be accessed via the webpage or links sent to you.  

 

Website and Home 
Learning  

 

https://www.steppingstones.lancs.sch.uk/home-learning/ 

All home learning can now be accessed via this link. We have streamlined the 
website in order to ensure you can get to the correct areas quickly. We will be 
keeping these areas updated weekly. So please keep checking.  

The teachers will continue to post links via their dojo page but the key area for 
everything will be the school webpage.  

The class teachers will post their learning videos in this area and on their 
dojo page.  

New Learning Resources 

 

The Department for Education are launching phonic sessions on youtube from 
the 27th April.  

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCP_FbjYUP_UtldV2K_-
niWw/channels?view_as=public 

Teachers will link new resources in their plans and home learning activities for 
you.  

 

All of you should have log on details for Mathletics. If not contact the class 
teacher via Dojo.  

Videos from staff  

 

 

https://youtu.be/73guRhkWDZk - Miss Ball has created some shadow art to 
share.  

She has also created some messages to children. Once I gain further 
permissions I will get these out to you.  

Remember the permission slip is on Parent App.  

 

Pastoral Support Team 

 

Again we have streamlined information  

We are positing support materials and videos in order to help your children with 
emotional regulation, relaxation etc.  
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Family News  

https://youtu.be/YY_Fexsf5-E - Mrs Graham follows on from her previous video.  

We also have all the family newsletters including how to get further support at  

https://www.steppingstones.lancs.sch.uk/family-support/ 

Keeping your child safe 
online  

 

As we are using more technology why not check out the resources for keeping 
children safe online.  

https://www.internetmatters.org/ 

 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides 

Has loads of simple, quick to read information on apps and online streaming 
services such as Disnety+, Netflix etc.  
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